
Thursday 18th January 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in Number Day on Friday 2 February 
2024. Children are asked to come to school in fancy dress for the day!  Children can wear any 
clothing with a number on it (football shirt, cap, netball shirt or even a onesie!), or they are welcome to 
arrive dressed as a rock star, so they are ready to ‘Rock Out’ in our TTR rock battles! 

As part of a fun-filled day of numbers, KS2 will be taking part in the NSPCC Rocks tournament on TT 
Rock Stars. This is a national tournament to celebrate Number day and will last from 7:30am until 
7:30pm on Friday 2 February 2024. There will be a full day of number fun for our younger children too as 
they enjoy rocking out with number filled fun! 

For even more fun, we will be having a series of TT Rock Stars battles in the hall, complete with rock out 
music for the whole school to enjoy together. The children will be able to cheer each other on as they 
battle for TT Rock Star fame!  This was such a great event last year and fabulous fun! We can’t wait to 
see who is crowned our rock star from number day.  

To help raise money for the NSPCC, we are asking for a small donation of £1 to support the NSPCC. 
The NSPCC need our support more than ever. By raising money, we can help to fund their
vital services such as Childline – the helpline that’s always there for children and young
people whatever their problem or concern. 

You can find out more about the NSPCC’s work at nspcc.org.uk

To find out more about keeping children safe online, visit nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafety

Thank you.

Best wishes,

Mrs Caulfield




